FETAKGOMO TUBATSE
LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF RFQs

Notice is hereby given that all the RFQs, advertised on municipal website and notice boards
on 13 December 2024 with the closing date of 20 December 2024 have been withdrawn due
to various changes in the scope of works.

For any further assistance, kindly contact Ms Ntobeng KF, Senior SCM Officer on 013 231
1000 or by email to kfntobeng@ftlm.qov.za .

We apologize for any inconvenience that might have been caused.
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Acting Municipal Manager




